
The Link's Dakota County Advisory Board

We are a group of community-based volunteers committed to raising much-

needed awareness around youth homelessness in Dakota County and

financial support for The Link's Dakota County programs.

Expectations

One hour meeting each month: required to attend at least 8 of our 10 yearly

meetings.

About 3-5 hours of work outside of group meetings each month: event

planning, volunteer opportunities, outreach and networking, etc. 

Participation in The Link's fundraisers and events throughout the year

including significant engagement around the Dakota County Bowling

Event that takes place each year on the first Sunday in October at Bogarts

Entertainment Center in Apple Valley.

DAKOTA COUNTY ADVISORY BOARD

The Link is looking for motivated

community members to join our Dakota

County Advisory Board!

YOU: Have a passion for ending youth homelessness

We are looking for motivated community members with ties to the Dakota

County area. Some skills members can bring: project management,

fundraising, marketing, public relations, event planning, knowledge of

technology, strong connections to local businesses, institutions and/or

community members, etc. We are also open to skills not listed above!

 

For more information contact Jen Becker at jbecker@thelinkmn.org


